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DEPARTMENT OF HOMELAND SECURITY
UNITED STATES SECRET SERVICE
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20223

Freedom of Information Act & Privacy Act Program
Communications Center
245 Murray Lane, S.W., Building T-5
Washington, D.C. 20223
Date: October 15, 2018
The Black Vault
]
]
Attn: John Greenewald, Jr.
File Number: 20170040
Dear Requester:

This is the final response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request, originally received
by the United States Secret Service (Secret Service) on October 18, 2016, for information pertaining
to a copy of records, to include all emails sent to and from Congressional Relations/Legislative
Relations Liaison Officer, Deputy Assistant Director Chris Stanley, which contain the word
"Trump', from January 1, 2015 to October 18, 2016.

Enclosed are documents responsive to your request. In an effort to provide you with the greatest
degree of access authorized by law, we have considered this material under the FOIA statute, Title 5
U.S.C. § 552. Pursuant to this Act, exemptions have been applied where deemed appropriate. The
exemptions cited are marked below.

In addition, approximately 2 page(s) were released, and approximately O page(s) were withheld in
their entirety. An enclosure to this letter explains the exemptions in more detail.

X If this box is checked, deletions were made pursuant to the exemptions indicated below.
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The following checked item(s) also apply to your request:

X] Fees: In the processing of this FOIA request, no fees are being assessed.

















